

+971 4 288 6226

reception@arabunityschool.ae

§ 5 3A St., Al Mizhar 1, Dubai, UAE

www.arabunityschool.ae

Date: June 26, 2025

Dear Parents,

Stepping into another summer break, we proudly reflect on a successful academic year filled with remarkable achievements in student growth, staff development, and fruitful partnerships with our community and stakeholders.

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support throughout this year. Your commitment and involvement have played a vital role in ensuring that our students receive the quality education and guidance they deserve at every stage of their journey.

Now, as we embrace the summer holiday, it's time to relax and rejuvenate. This is a precious opportunity for everyone to unwind and create cherished memories with loved ones. We encourage you to nurture those special family bonds during this time.

For those of you travelling, we wish you safe and enjoyable journeys.

We look forward to welcoming our students back to school on Monday, August 25, 2025. Until then, may you have a wonderful and refreshing holiday!



Please be advised that the Accounts and Admissions offices will remain operational throughout the summer holiday. However, we kindly request that you contact the reception desk prior to your visit.

Sincerely,

Susan Rubin Varghese Deputy Principal



